
Orchids are Different but not Difficult 

At the January meeting, Beth Davis was on hand to share 

her vast knowledge about orchids. Not only did Beth 

imparted a plethora of information about the proper 

lighting, watering, fertilizing, temperature/ humidity, and 

repotting/grooming required to have a happy, productive 

orchid, she also demonstrated the correct way to re-pot 

one.  In addition to the wealth of information, Beth proved 

to be a wonderful resource when answering questions. All 

attendees left with a four-page handout recapping the data 

shared. What a wonderful reference 

to have and help us as we discover,  

“Orchids are different but not difficult”.  

Beth Davis 

RESOURCES SHARED BY BETH DAVIS: 

Waldor Orchids: www.waldor.com 

American Orchid Society: www.aos.org 

Internet Orchid Species Internet Encyclopedia: 

www.orchspecies.com  

 

Beth can be reached at linwoodorchid@gmail.com 
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